MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE “FAUSTINUM” ASSOCIATION

To All Our Beloved Retreat Participants!

On this last day of the retreat, I would like to thank all of you very much for this time
spent together. Thank you for being with us, uniting spiritually with the Lagiewniki
Shrine of Divine Mercy. I am glad that together we were able, at this time, to create a
spiritual family. I believe that this time of retreat was as time of profound meeting
with the Person who is most dear to us — The Merciful Jesus, who speaks to us about
love, who is Mercy Itself for us, always.

In a special way, I want to thank the Metropolitan Archbishop of Cardiff and Apostolic
Administrator of the Diocese of Menevia, The Most Reverend George Stack for
spiritually accompanying us throughout these days of retreat, for his pastoral blessing
and for the message addressed to us on this occasion of the first Divine Mercy retreat
in English here at the Shrine. From my heart I thank also The Rev. Canon Jason Jones
and Sr. M. Teresa de la Fuente for leading us during this retreat and for the
conferences. May the Merciful God and His grace be your reward.

Together with the Sisters from Faustinum we pray that this retreat may bring forth
fruits in your life. We wish to thank all of you also for your prayers for us. Continue to
remain in spiritual contact with us. We invite you to visit our website Faustinum.pl
which is dedicated to all apostles of Divine Mercy.

May St. Faustina lead us along the ways of trustfulness in God!
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Sr. Miriam Janiec, OLM
President, “Faustinum” Association
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